

JKE Newsletter





https://jke.sd35.bc.ca/



UPCOMING EVENTS

Dec. 13 - Entrepreneur Day
Dec. 19 - Holly Jolly Jukebox
Dec. 20 - Choir and Band
*Please bring a food donation fo
the food bank

Dec. 21 - LAST DAY before break - Pancake Breakfast and PJ Day

Jan. 8th - Welcome Back/Bienvenue First day back in 2024

2024



TO DO

- READ with your child over the break!
- Encourage your child to WRITE Christmas / Winter cards or make phone calls to family and friends!
- Play board games together. Bake together.
- Encourage outdoor play! Go for a walk with the family.

REMINDERS

- Please ensure children are dressed for the weather as we head into the winter months.
- Please do not leave your vehicle unattended during drop off and pick up



9:00 – 9:45 Fould & McCabe/Laine / Trembly & Calado

9:45 – 10:30 O'Shea & Christmas / Ekkert/McInnes & Ratcliffe/McInnes

10:45 – 11:20 Killam & Langer/Jankow Kang/Dykens & Gaudet

11:20 – 12:00 Quon & Riznek/Dykens Bouvier & Jordan

2:30 – 1:00 Missel & Chan Oliva Bournelis

1:00 – 1:30 Devries & Kno Mazza & Rogers

1:30 – 2:00 Pearce & Stevens/ Andres & Keyhoe/Laine



Pancake Day Schedule



From the Desk of Mrs. Gracie Dec 8, 2023

Things sure have been busy here at JKE and there are even more wonderful things happening over the next few weeks, bringing us to the Winter Break!

I would like to thank Mr. Chan, Mrs. Ratcliffe, Ms Mazza, and Ms Kang for all of their time and efforts in coaching our Volleyball teams this fall. The students showed great progress and represented us well as they travelled to some of our Walnut Grove Family of Schools for their games.

Mrs. Hu and Mrs. Sollows and Meghan Newcombe (pianist)have been busy with our Choirs, that sang beautifully at our Remembrance Day Assembly and are now getting ready for our upcoming Winter performances.

A big thank you to Mrs. Hu for organizing the performances this year, to Mr. Rogers for band, and to Mrs. Devries for taking on the drama portion of the Holly Jolly Jukebox performance! We are so blessed with teachers that provide such amazing opportunities for our students to shine! Please bring a non-perishable food item to donate to the Food Bank.

I also would like to say a huge thank you to our PAC for all of their support so far this year! Last Friday, they hosted the first Movie Night of the year! There was a great turn out and families were able to enjoy the movie on our new remotely controlled screen recently installed in the gym.



Also...thank you to the PAC for organizing and providing for our first ever JKE Pancake Breakfast! Cost: FREE! See schedule above!



If you haven't had a chance yet, please don't forget to check out the Family Portal to see your child's most recent report cards that were published to the Family Portal on





FROM THE JKE STAFF